
Diary Dates            

May 2025 
12th-16th SATS week 
21st Sports Day (pm) 
23rd School Closes for Half-Term at 
normal time 
 
June2025 
2nd  School opens for Term 6 

 
Character Strengths 
This week’s character strength was 
Confidence please ask your child all 
about it. Next week’s strength is           
Co-operation. 

 

 

 

 
 
RD Out of School Care 
R.D Out of School Care will be offering 
Holiday Club childcare during the     
Half-Term holiday. Please make direct 
contact with them to book a place. 

https://rdoutofschoolcare.ipalbookings.com  

 

 
 
 
 

SATs Week 
SATs week for Year 6  has been and gone! 

The Year 6’s tackled them with maturity 
and good humour. 

Huge congratulations to all pupils who 
have tried their very best to achieve. 

SATs results will be sent back to us in 
early July. 

 
 
 

 

Swimming 
Years  5 swimming sessions will be 
taking place in the coming weeks.  

Year 5 will be swimming on: 20th May  

Please make sure your child has a towel, 
underwear and appropriate swimwear 
on swimming days  

(i.e. girls have a one-piece  swimming 
costume and boys’ swimming shorts are 
not too loose). All children will be 
required to remove any jewellery 
including earrings and wear a swimming 
hat whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 
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Sports Day 2025 
Sports Day will be held on Wednesday 
21st May, with an aim to start events 
around 1pm. We will open the 
playground gate at 12.50pm to allow 
spectators to enter and make their way 
down to the school field. The gate will 
then be locked at 1.10pm until the end of 
the school day. 

Key Stage 1 (Reception, Year 1 and Year 
2) races will take place first in the 
afternoon. When Key Stage 1 events are 
complete, these children will return to 
class for a while for a ‘break’. They will 
return to watch and support the Key 
Stage 2 races. 

All children should come to school in 
their Boughton PE kit. They should bring 
sun hats and wear sun cream if 
appropriate. 
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